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15 December 2018

Dear Parents,

I wrote to you back in July regarding form groups and their structure for KS4.
Please click here to view the letter.

January will see the restructure of the form groups. I will be letting your
child know which form they are moving to in due course. I will also be on the
playground the first day back of school (Thu 3 Jan) to remind/support any
student who may need reminding.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Wishing you and your family a great Christmas.
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Mr Geer
Head of Year 9

Stotfold Road
Arlesey
Bedfordshire SG15 6XS
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